UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE,
BUREAU OF PLANT INDUSTRY.

FOREIGN SEED AND PLANT INTRODUCTION,

Washington, D. C., March 16,1915.

KHr. C. J« A, Henriques,
Botanic Garden,
Coimbra, Portugal.

Dear Bir:
Your letter of February 18 is received. I note

that you expect to send a few plants of Kokia rockii

to the Azores if they germinate successfully at Coimbra.
I think it would be & good idea to try this Kokia there
to see what effeet the different soil there might have
upon its growth.

With regard to Quercus insignis I would say that

at the present time we are not in a position to send

out seed of this oak. We are constantly endeavoring

to procure additional quantities of this seed, however,
and should we secure a sufficient quantity in the future
we will teke pleasure in sending you & small amount of
geed.
Very sincerely yours,
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Agricultural Explorer in Charge.







